
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

28 June 2023 
 

Term 3 – Welcome Back 
 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I trust that the mid-year holiday was a positive one for your family and that your child was able to 
take suitable break. The staff of ACS (International) are very much looking forward to welcoming the 
students back for Term 3. 
 
Please find below some important points as we commence Term 3. 
 
Term 3 Start Date 
Please note that Monday 3 July and Tuesday 4 July are staff professional development days. 
Students from Year 1, 2, 3 and 5 (including Bridging classes) commence on Wednesday 5 July. 
However, Prelim examinations for Year 4 IGCSE (not Pre-IB or FIB) and Year 6 IBDP exams formally 
start on Monday 3 July. 
 
On Monday 3 July, the school’s Reception will be closed, however it will re-open on Tuesday 4 July. 
 
New Student Orientation 
The Student Council will be running the Orientation programme for new students. The programme is 
held on 4 July from 9am to 3.30pm. Parents and guardians of these students are also invited to 
attend the first half of the programme for the Principal’s Welcome and school presentations. 
 
Prelim Examinations 
Prelim examinations commence on Monday 3 July for graduating classes – Year 4 IGCSE (not Pre-IB 
or FIB) and Year 6 IBDP. Students should refer to the examination timetable for when their specific 
examinations are. Please ensure that your child attends all of their Prelim examinations as there is 
no opportunity for re-sits with these papers. 
 
If your child is sick and unable to write the paper, please inform the school prior to the exam 
starting. Make sure a medical certificate is provided to support the absence. 

On behalf of all staff I would like to wish our students all the very best as they start the second half 
of the academic year. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Gavin Kinch 
Principal 


